


BERKELEY: OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE VICE CHANCELLOR & PROVOST (EVCP) 

will consult with the Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs (VCSA}, the Vice Chancellor for 
Equity & Inclusion (VCEI}, with Admissions & Enrollment and other units on these issues. 

• Recommend resources and resource allocations for curriculum implementation to support
collaborative efforts like interdisciplinary majors or minors across the schools and colleges.

• Vet and recommend to us a fundraising plan for the Undergraduate Initiative to support
undergraduate education and the undergraduate experience.

We believe that your valuable and infonned perspectives will contribute to the success of these 
endeavors. Please reply to interim chief of staff Molly Vitorte at vitorte@berkeley.edu to confirm your 
ability to serve. 

Thank you for your willingness to contribute to this very important effort. 

Sincerely, 

Nicholas B. Dirks 
Chancellor 

cc: Nils Gilman 
Phyllis Hoffman 
Molly Vitorte 

Claude M. Steele 
Executive Vice Chancellor and Provost 

1 Note: the VCUE, in consultation with the Interim Dean of Undergraduate Studies, is charged with coordinating with the 
VCEI, VCSA and other Vice Chancellors as needed to address other aspects of the undergraduate experience. AdditionaHy, 
this collaboration will enable communication and consultation between the Council and other entities supporting the 
Undergraduate Initiative. 
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